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Dear Praying Friends,  
 

New Institute Starting In The State Of Washington! 
Alberto González (pictured here with his wife Lourdes) was our first institute student here in 

McAllen.  He started in 2015, and in May of 2016 they moved to Tennessee, and then, to be closer 

to family, they moved to the state of Washington in 2017.  He has gotten involved in a Hispanic 

church there (Moxee, Washington) and the pastor has been impressed with some of his ideas in 

service.  He is now the visitation director, and in January, his pastor started classes using our 

Institute notes!  Alberto hopes to be able to graduate from our newest institute in Washington!  

 

Update On Our Institute In McAllen: In 2016, Eduardo and Nallely 

Aparicio (pictured to the right) started in the institute.  They wanted me to 

“train them in the ministry.”  He is our song director and our youth teacher.  

Please pray that God will use both of them in a mighty way!   

In October of 2017, Edwin and his wife Berenice (pictured  on the left) 

started in the institute.  He is from Honduras and is helping with 

announcements and ushering and she teaches the Sunday night Children’s 

church.  They are very interested in missions, and who knows, might be our 

first missionaries from this church!  Below is a picture of a class in January 

of this year.  Keep us in your prayers as we teach the students a love for 

God´s Word and a burden to serve Him in His work.  
 

Update on our main institute in Mexico:   
 Lizeth González graduated from our institute in 

 Mexico in June of 2017.  She is the 93
rd

 graduate  

 of our Bible Institute,  and is a member of the  

 Bethesda Baptist Church in Monterrey, Mexico.  Her mother is the accountant for the church and  

 her father is a secretary there also. She is a great testimony of service (she loves children and works  

 in the Children’s ministry of her church) and a great testimony for Christ in the University, where  

 she is currently studying.  One of her teachers was bent on making her an atheist by the time she left  

 his class, but when she passed the course, the teacher, had to admit his failure!  
  

             These Institutes are a testimony of teaching others to serve the Lord! 

 

Update on our family’s health:  Danny Jr., our son, is still having vertigo.  He is in the army and is to go on training for 

6 weeks in March and April.  Pray that all will go well with his health.  Our newest grandson (Mateo Garza) was born with 

epilepsy, and spent his first 3 weeks in the hospital. He was out for 10 days and is now in the hospital again!  He is in 

intensive care.  In just one day he had 17 seizures, and on the 31
st
 underwent a blood transfusion!  Please pray for him and 

his family.   Michelle and I seem to be doing O.K. right now, though my right elbow and knee still smart from the wreck in 

October.     

 

In Him,  

 
Daniel L. Jones, Sr  

Received for the Institute Dec., 2017 & Jan., 2018 $_____ ¡Muchas Gracias!  Thank You! 
 

Received for the C.L. Jones Memorial Fund  (same period) $_____ Thank you! 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

You make it possible for us to teach the Word to Hispanics, so that they can reach 

the world for Christ! 


